Never Forgotten Honor Flight:

Please find enclosed a check for $150.00 in memory and honor of my Wife, Ruth Brummond. Ruth
passed away on June 12, 2018.

I would like to thank all the individuals involved in making the NFHF the organization that in is. The
purpose and mission of the NFHF is second to none. Thank you to Mike Thompson, Jim Campbell, the
board of directors, volunteers, sponsors and everyone else that makes the flights possible.

May God bless all flights and veterans with safe and fulfilled journeys,

Rudolph J Brummond




